
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON

ACTING AS THE PUBLIC CONTRACT REVIEW BOARD

In the Matter of an Emergency
Exemption for Road repair on
Division Drive
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The above entitled matter is before the Board of County Commissioners,
acting in its capacity as the Multnomah County Public Contract Review
Board, to review, pursuant to AR 10.110 a declaration of emergency for
Road Repair on Division Drive East of NE 268th Avenue. Cost of the
project is approximately $70,000.00.

It appearing to the Board that the declaration of emergency, as it
appears in the order, is based upon the fact that, a slide occurred
approximately one-quarter mile East of NE 268th Avenue 15 to 20 feet from
a Bull Run water conduit which displaced a traffic lane causing the
closure of Division Drive.

It appearing to the Board that the declaration of emergency is in accord
with the requirements of the Multnomah County Public Contract Review
Board Administrative Rules AR 10.110, and ORS 279.015(4); now therefore,

IT IS ORDERED that the road repair to Division Drive be exempted from the
requirement of public bidding.

Dated this 31st day of March, 1994.
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